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Date: November 4, 2024 Addenda No. 1
To: PLAN HOLDERS
Prepared By: Anna laukea, Urban Renewal Project Manager
Subject: Underbay Waterline Crossing Design-Build Project

RESPONSES AND CLARIFICATIONS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED

1. Does the above project currently have an estimated value, mobilization date, and
completion date?
Response: The estimated value and schedule information will be included in the
Request for Proposals (RFP).

2. How does the City intend to proceed with the next phase of this solicitation once the
shortlist has been determined, proposal only or proposal with pricing (some level of
design will be required to provide pricing)?

Response: The RFP will include a request for pricing on EJCDC form D-425 Price
Proposal Form. All available information for the existing underbay infrastructure
and previous site investigative work will be provided in the RFP. More
information on the RFP process will also be included in the RFP.

3. Has the City engaged an Owner’s Engineer to support them with this solicitation?
Response: The City has not engaged an Owner’s Engineer at this time, but may
choose to do so in the future.

4. Contractor requests that project key personnel resumes be omitted from the 12-page
response limit. The RFQ identifies Qualifications of Key Personnel including
Subcontractors to comprise 20% of the SOQ scoring and the resumes would comprise a
disproportionate amount of the page limit regardless of how condensed we can present
the information.

Response: RFQ Article 4.01 states that Standard Form (SF) 330 documents are
not included in the total page count. SF 330 Section E includes Resumes of Key
Personnel Proposed for this Contract, therefore resumes are not counted in the
total page count.
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